Specificattion 6.9.1.5 (a), McGuire Nuclear Station submitted a
1

on of the number of staton, vtility, and other personnel receiving exposure grealer

100 mremy, year, followed by the otal dose for each respective worker classification and

tuncuon during the 1991 calendar year. This annual personnel exposure report was
submitied to the NRC in a letter dated February 21, 1992

Subst iently, an

error has been discovered in the computer codes that compiled this

{
ni

ormation. Although all the total figures were correct, the distribution of dose by the five
l'echnical Specification designated job functions was not accurate. The computer code has
been correcied to ensure that such a problem will not be repeated

Accordingly, piease find attached the corrected 1991 personn  exposure report pursuant to

Technical Specification 6.9.1.5 (a). It should be noted that all information submitted on

February 21, 1992 pursuant to 10 CFR 20.407 (a) (2) is correct

I'he computer codes mentioned above were also used to compile the 1988-1990 annual
personnel exposure report. These reports are under review to determine if they contain the
same type error. If any discrepancies are discovered, the affected report will be resubmitted

within approximately 2 months from the date of this letter
If you have questions, please contact Kathleen Mullen at (7

Very truly vours
F

M. /}/';j:

C. McMeekin

Attachment




U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
March 12, 1992

Page 2

(with Attachments)

x¢: 8. D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator, Region !l

P. K. VanDoom
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T. A. Reed, ONRR

Ms. Dottie Sherman, ANI Library
American Nuclear Insurers

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Research



